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Proposal for Supplement 6 to the original series of amendments to
Regulation No. 116 (Protection of vehicles against unauthorized use)

The text reproduced below was prepared by the expert from OICA to delete the
references to the European standards on frequencies. The modifications to the current text of
UN Regulation No. 116 are marked in bold characters for new and strikethrough for deleted
characters.

Proposal

Justifications

1. Paragraphs 6.2.3., 7.2.3. and 8.2.2. should be removed from this UN Regulation since they
refer to national (European) standards.

2. Radio transmission is indeed everywhere regulated nationally, i.e. outside of the UN
technical regulations. Therefore, the manufacturers must always comply with national legislation
for what regards frequencies and radiated radio transmissions.




